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Report Number: C2018-1351 

Meeting:  Regular Meeting of Council 

Meeting Date: 2018 November 19 

NOTICE OF MOTION 

RE: Business Advisory Committee Terms of Reference Deferral 

Sponsoring Councillor(s): Councillor Ward Sutherland 

 

WHEREAS Council directed the creation of a new Council Board, the Business Advisory Committee on 2018 

October 15, and directed that a proposed Terms of Reference document be brought to Council for 

consideration no later than December 2018; 

AND WHEREAS the Business Advisory Committee is a complex collaboration between industry and City 

departments, whose full membership has not yet been appointed; 

AND WHEREAS the Business Advisory Committee desires to ensure that the development of a proposed 

Terms of Reference considers the input of the proposed membership. 

NOW THEREFORE BE IT RESOLVED  that Council defer the due date of a proposed Terms of Reference 

from 2018 December to Q1 2019. 

 

 


